
Find out more abour our community engagement
work at westnh.org/150Dunn 

Connect with your neighbours on the
 150 Dunn Ave Welcome Committee 
 https://www.facebook.com/welcome150dunn

For more information, contact: 
Lorraine | 416-277-3953 

 Beryl-Ann |  437-332-7257 
Angela | angelako@westnh.org

The housing crisis in Toronto impacts us all.  
Many are struggling to find affordable and
decent housing. 

Some Torontonians are more affected due
to experiencing housing challenges
combined with chronic, complex health
conditions and other needs.

Neighbours can show support for this vital
project by learning more together, sharing
ideas to welcome new tenants, or coming
to our next community event! 

SOCIAL MEDICINE HOUSING @ 150 DUNN AVE
Welcoming a new supportive housing model in Parkdale



Social Medicine integrates the social determinants of
health (e.g. housing, food) into care delivery and partners
with community organizations to improve the quality of
care for populations with unmet health needs. 

The first social medicine housing in Canada is being built at 150 Dunn
Avenue, a collaboration between University Health Network (UHN), the
City of Toronto and United Way of Greater Toronto. 

This project will provide 51 unhoused neighbours 
in Toronto with a place to call home, while integrating 
service delivery and healthcare access on-site 
to help tenants stabilize, recover, and heal. It aims 
to go beyond traditional supportive housing as an 
innovative, new approach to providing care.

Parkdale has a long-standing history of welcoming
new neighbours and is proud to be a home for so 
many diverse groups of people. 

The 150 Dunn project continues our tradition of
working together as a community to respond to
problems like the housing crisis. Parkdale Planning
Table partners supporting diverse, affordable
housing options like 150 Dunn include : 

This project is made possible 
through the  generous support of:


